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Lissa Rowan

From: Lissa Rowan
Sent: 03 December 2020 10:08
To: 'Cyril Smith'
Subject: RE: Notice of Review:  Planning Application 20/00636/PPP 

Good morning 
 
Further to my email below, I write to advise you that no further representations have been received from interested 
parties.  
 
All relevant documents in respect of the Notice of Review (NOR) will now be submitted to a meeting of the Moray 
Local Review Body (MLRB) to be held on 17 December 2020 at 9:30 am.  The meeting will be held remotely via 
video-conference, webcast live and will be available to watch for a period of 12 months.   
 
An agenda, together with all the relevant documents in respect of all NORs to be considered at this meeting will be 
made available approximately 7 days prior to the meeting.   
 
Both the Agenda and the Webcast can be viewed at 
https://moray.cmis.uk.com/moray/CouncilandGovernance/Committees/tabid/62/ctl/ViewCMIS_CommitteeDetails/
mid/381/id/12/Default.aspx.  The agenda is also available for public inspection at the Access Point, Council Offices, 
Elgin. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lissa 
 
Lissa Rowan| Committee Services Officer | Legal and Democratic Services 
 
lissa.rowan@moray.gov.uk | website | facebook | twitter | newsdesk 
 
01343 563015 **Please note I am working from home until further notice and cannot be contacted via this number** 

 
 
 
Lissa Rowan| Committee Services Officer | Legal and Democratic Services 
 
 

From: Lissa Rowan  
Sent: 30 October 2020 15:31 
To: 'Cyril Smith'  
Subject: Notice of Review: Planning Application 20/00636/PPP  
 
Good afternoon 
 
Please find attached correspondence in relation to the above Notice of Review. 
 
Kind regards 
 




